
 

 CHRISTMAS FLOWERS 

   $20/EACH ENTRY 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember those who you are “in thanksgiving for” or wish to honor “in memory of” this 
Christmas season by listing their names in our Christmas Eve service bulletin.  Your 
generous donations allow us to provide lovely seasonal floral decorations to the church 

during Advent and Christmas. 
 

Please sign up by December 20th by contacting the parish office, via phone or email, with 
your names.  Checks should be made payable to St. Edward’s with “Christmas Flowers” 

in memo line.  Thank you!   


